
Village Hall and Recreation Ground Report January 2017 

 Firstly a very big thanks to Chris Mann for cutting the hedges on the recreation 

ground last week at no cost to us. A splendid job which will not now have to be done 

again for a few years. 

 The supports of the zip wire have come loose in the ground and will have to be re-

cemented in. The cheapest quote we have had is £1,000 which will be actioned 

ASAP. 

 We also agreed to put in a set of stairs from the storeroom to the attic, where there 

is a large room not really used. Probably the emergency equipment will be moved up 

there. 

 Next month we will be advertising a small piece of the allotment at the back of the 

hall to anyone who is interested in growing stuff. 

 We have been letting out a small lockable room in the pavilion which has now 

finished, so we will be advertising that as well. 
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Chairman 


